
 

 

British Gymnastics Southern Region 

Chair’s Report December 2019 

 

The AGM was held in September. There were 13 attendees. 

The Vice Chair and the Secretary were reelected. The Technical Chairs were adopted. 

£1000 was made available to each Technical Committee for development of the discipline. 

Applications need to be tabled at a Management Committee meeting. 

There has been a reduction in the number of clubs affiliating to the region. This may be because of the 

change of the financial year. A plea to all Competition Organisers on all Technical Committees: please 

check the affiliation lists when accepting entries. 

There has been some progress in moving to a Company Limited by Guarantee. Adam Lovatt has drawn 

up the Articles which have been circulated to the Management Committee. Once approved, these will 

need to be adopted by the region at an AGM or a SGM. 

Biz Scales 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Southern Trampolining 

Chair’s Report  Dec 2019 

The AGM was held in September. There were 12 attendees. 

There are still bursaries available. These will continue to be available into 2020. 

The Committee was reelected and £7,000 was made available for the squad and Regional team 

Competition for 2020. 

 

Trampoline now uses Time of Flight machines in national competitions and there was much discussion 

on how we can accommodate this in the region. We have agreed to hire in the apparatus from the 

league until the region has personnel who can run the machines. 

 

The Bert Scales Memorial Trophy was awarded to Emma Bell for service to the region. 

 

The Team event has held in October. There were 20 competing teams in 2 divisions.  The top two teams 

in the Div 2 were promoted to Division 1. 

 

 

Biz Scales 

 


